Harland Way, Cottingham HU16 5PX

Tel: 01482 847 498

Web: www.cottinghamhigh.net **Email:** office@cottinghamhigh.net



8th October 2021

Dear parent/carer

Meet the Tutor Evening: Thursday 14th October 2021

On Thursday 14th October we will be holding our Meet the Tutor Evening from 4.00-6.00pm. This is a great opportunity to discuss with your child's tutor how they have settled in since joining Cottingham High School. This will not be a formal interview to discuss each individual subject, as this will follow later in the year. The meeting will take place virtually via our online platform, school cloud.

There are technical issues with making an appointment with Miss Darby. If your son/daughter is in 7 Darby, please ring reception at the school from 9.00am on Monday 11 October to make your 5-minute appointment. If you are unable to ring, please email: office@cottinghamhigh.net Sorry for the inconvenience.

To make an appointment:

To access the system, please navigate to:

https://cottinghamhighschool.parentseveningsystem.co.uk/auth/parent

If you have any issues logging in to the system or making an appointment, then please contact the school office on 01482 847498.

It is important for us to work closely with parents/carers in order to support students to make the very best of their secondary education. We would like to thank you for your support so far in helping your child to make a really positive start and we look forward to meeting you in the future.

Kind regards

David Clement

Assistant Headteacher Key Stage 3











